		Reply to Group 
	Reply to Sender 




		[image: Mr. Wayne Young]
		Jan 22, 2018 2:50 PM  |  [image: attachment]  view attached 

	Mr. Wayne Young 







		KASA members:

You are invited to participate in a research project being conducted by the University of Northern Arizona regarding content of higher education preparation programs for school administrators. You participation requires completion of a brief survey.

If enough Kentucky administrators participate, we will be provided state-specific data that could help us shape administrator training in our state.

A letter of explanation and an explanation of consent are attached. You may access the survey at the following link:
http://www.surveygizmo.com/s3/4139138/Training-Survey-Kentucky-Principals


Thank you for your assistance.


------------------------------
Wayne Young
Executive Director
KY Assn Of School Administrators
Frankfort KY
(502) 875-3411
------------------------------
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